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Fort Sumner Dam Bridge Deck Overlay 
 

The New Mexico Department of Transportation (NMDOT) will be doing work on the Fort 
Sumner Dam Bridge on NM203 on Wednesday, May 30th, lasting for one day. Hasse 
Construction Company will be doing an epoxy overlay of the entire bridge deck. 
 
This epoxy overlay will seal the bridge rehabilitation work done last October on the bridge and 
will complete work planned for this bridge. 
 
Due to the narrowness of the bridge, only 16 feet wide, it will be required to be closed for 6 to 8 
hours on this day.   
 
Please drive carefully, observe posted warning and speed limit signs and watch for construction 
workers in the area. 
 
For up-to-date road construction information throughout the state, visit nmroads.com or call 511. 
 
Anyone with questions or comments regarding this project may contact Richard Gonzales, 
NMDOT Construction Project Manager, at (575) 356-0047. 
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